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According to http://
www.humanesociety.org The 
summer months can be 
uncomfortable—even 
dangerous—for pets and people. 
It's difficult enough simply to 
cope with rising temperatures, 
let alone thick humidity, but 
things really get tough in areas 
that are hit with the double blow 
of intense heat and storm-
caused power outages, 
sometimes with tragic results. 
 
We can help you keep your pets 
safe and cool this summer. 
Follow our tips for helping 
everyone in your family stay 
healthy and comfortable when 
the heat is on (and even if the 
power isn't). 
 
Provide ample shade and water: 
Any time your pet is outside, 
make sure he or she has 
protection from heat and sun 
and plenty of fresh, cold water. 

In heat waves, add ice to water 
when possible. Tree shade and 
tarps are ideal because they 
don't obstruct air flow. A 
doghouse does not provide relief 
from heat—in fact, it makes it 
worse. 
Keep your pet from overheating 
indoors or out with a cooling 
body wrap, vest, or mat (such as 
the Keep Cool Mat). Soak these 
products in cool water, and 
they'll stay cool (but usually dry) 
for up to three days. If your dog 
doesn't find baths stressful, see if 
she enjoys a cooling soak.  
 
 
 

Quick reminder about cooking grease: 

Please remember that you should NEVER put any type of cooking Fats, oil 
and grease down a drain, garbage disposal or flush it down a toilet.  This will 
cause issues with pipes, not only the pipes in your home but your neighbors 
as well.   It seems like a liquid when it’s hot, but as soon as this grease hits 
the drain, it cools and congeals, becoming pipe-clogging wax. Scrape it into 

the trash, or, if it’s clean bacon fat, save it in a jar for reuse. 

SAVE THE DATE 
 
Monday, Sept. 2nd: 
Offices Closed due to the Labor Day Holiday. Offices will reopen on 
Sept. 3rd at 0800 

 

 

Our President’s Message 

Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF), the non-profit 
organization founded by Hunt Military 
Communities (“HMC”), recently awarded 
$20,000 of scholarship grants to nine military 
family members. Winners include seven 
military children and two military spouses who 
will receive grant awards that will be directly 
given to their college of choice, ranging from 
$1,000 to $5,000 to help alleviate the cost of 

their undergraduate education. The winners of this year’s scholarships 
are:  

Miranda Abunimeh: Oak Harbor High School – Oak Harbor, WA 

Military member is stationed at the Naval Air Station, 
Whidbey Island., WA 

Rachel H. Ball: Cheyenne Mountain High School – Springfield, VA 

Military member is stationed at the Office of the Chief 
of Chaplain’s, Pentagon, D.C. 

Max R. Bernstein: Westford Academy – Westford, MA 

Military member is stationed at Joint Base Little Creek, 
Virginia Beach, VA 

Charles D. Hedrickson: Coronado High School – Coronado, CA 

Military member is stationed at US Southern 
Command, Miami, FL 

Joseph Killion: Wilbert Tucker Woodson High School – U.S. Air 
Force Academy, CO 

Military member is stationed at Peterson AFB, CO 

Bridget L. Miller: Cooper High School – Natchitoches, LA 

Military member is stationed at Barksdale AFB, LA 

Stephanie Salopek: Davis County High School – Satellite Beach, 
FL  

Military member is stationed at Patrick AFB, FL 

Katelyn T. Shibilski: Arundel High School – Universal City, TX 

Military member is stationed at Randolph AFB, TX 

Shea Lynne Straw: Loveless Academic Magnet Program – 
Montgomery, AL 

Military member is stationed at Maxwell AFB, AL 

Scholarship recipients were selected based on their commitment to 
community involvement, demonstrated leadership, participation in 
school and community activities, and work experience. In order to be 
nominated, students had to submit an application by February 20th, 
2019. Candidates did not have to be a resident of HMC in order to 
apply for a scholarship. Congratulations to all of our scholarship 
winners! 

John Ehle 
President 
Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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Protecting your Pets in the HEAT 

http://www.humanesociety.org
http://www.humanesociety.org
http://www.humanesociety.org/animals/resources/tips/pets_safe_heat_wave.html?credit=web_id353383049#power
http://www.humanesociety.org/animals/resources/tips/pets_safe_heat_wave.html?credit=web_id353383049#power
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Calendar of Events 
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AUGUST 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

       1 

 

2 3 

National 
Watermelon Day 

4 

 

5 6 

National Root Beer 

Float Day 

7 8 

  

9 

Book Lover Day 

10 

  

11 

  

12 

 

13 

Left Hander’s Day 

14 15 

 

  

16 

 

  

17 

  

18 

 

  

19 20 21 22 

National Tooth 

Fairy Day 

 

23 

 

 

  

24 

 

25 

 

  

26 

National Dog Day 

27 28  29  30 31 

Contact Information for Mid-South Family Housing:  

Management Office: 901-872-8905 

Greg Preston: Community Director  Gregory.Preston@huntcompanies.com 

Leigh Ann Fulcher: Resident Service Specialist     LeighAnn.Fulcher@huntcompanies.com 

Holly Holcomb: Resident Service Specialist  Holly.Holcomb@huntcompanies.com 

Pam Scarbrough: Accounting Service Specialist  Pam.Scarbrough@huntcompanies.com 
 

Maintenance Office: 901-872-8724 

Brian Pegram: Maintenance Director   Brian.Pegram@huntcompanies.com 

Joe Mueller: Maintenance Supervisor  Joseph.Mueller@huntcompanies.com 

Bud Thorne: Maintenance Tech   Bud.Thorne@huntcompanies.com 

Michael Watson: Maintenance Tech   Michael.Watson@huntcompanies.com 

Kenneth Neville: Maintenance Tech   Kenneth.Neville@huntcompanies.com 


